Shaftesbury Road Bridlington East Yorkshire YO15 3PP Telephone: 01262 672475 Email: hilderthorpe.primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Hall

Friday 22nd May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## New Starters September 2020

I hope you are all safe well. Unfortunately, we are unable to have a face to face meeting at this present time and proceed with our visits in to school, so the team decided to prepare a video for you instead! You can watch the video here, or find the video on our website in the information for parents section.

We hope you enjoy the video and that it enables you and your child to see inside the school and get an idea of what learning is like at Hilderthorpe Primary School. It really is a great place to be!

Class teachers will be in touch very soon to speak to you individually about your child. We look forward to being able to welcome in to our school very soon.

Best wishes,

Mrs S Hall

Headteacher

Hilderthorpe Primary School









